

Wednesday, 27 September 2017

## Who is this letter for? Everyone

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Name that class!

Thank you for your excellent suggestions in our competition to name the two classes in Year 1. We decided earlier in the year that these two special classes will keep their name as they move through school.

We had some excellent suggestions- some relating to the history of the local area like *Pepys* and *Chaucer*. Some names we're from popular culture like, *The Incredibles*.

We liked the ideas which related to London's history. We also like the idea of keeping the initials **I** and **C** in the class names.

We have decided to name Ms Nawab's Class- **Ironmongers** and Ms Lawrence's class-**Carpenters**.

Both of these names are taken from Livery companies in the City. Indeed, Sir John Cass himself was Master of the <u>Carpenters' Company</u>; and <u>The Ironmongers' Company</u> is just down the road from us.

We're hoping to invite representatives of these two livery companies into school and to make links with them. We might even get to visit their Halls in the square mile later in the year!

With thanks,

Mr T Wilson Headteacher